
 
 

May 17, 2019 

 

Summer Break is from Saturday, May 18th to Monday, August 5th. 

Our first day for the 2019-2020 School Year is Tuesday, August 

6th. Have a safe summer break! 

2019 Device Deployment 

Remember--- Everything for device deployment is on-line this year, so be sure to go to www.maryville-
schools.org/ireach and complete the paperwork and make any payments. 

 
 

Digital Citizenship - Device Care  5/17/19 
 

Here are a few words of wisdom regarding digital citizenship. This week, we are focusing on Device 

Care. Stickers that come on your device are important and serve a purpose. Sometimes, it’s 

tempting to pick at these stickers and even remove them from your device. However, that can 

cause issues if your laptop needs repairs in the future. At Maryville City Schools, we recommend 

that each person: Leave all stickers that come on your device alone. If you notice one peeling up, 

try to get a protective case that can cover it. If you decide you want to personalize your device 

with additional stickers, you will need to do that on a protective case instead of your device. 

Keeping your device in the same condition you received it is important. Caring for your device is 

easy! Make the right choice. 

 

http://www.maryville-schools.org/ireach
http://www.maryville-schools.org/ireach


Congratulations to our CGIS Duke TIP Award Winners 
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Alex W., Livia O., Jayden S., Sydney M., and Jackson B. 

 

 



Important CGIS Clinic Information 

Parents please be sure to pick up any and all medicines including epi-pens and inhalers from the 

clinic on the last day of school. We now have stocked EMERGENCY epi-pens if they want to pick 

them up early. If medications are not picked up, they will be properly disposed of and your 

student will need to start the next school year with new medicine delivered to the CGIS clinic by 

the parent or legal guardian. Under NO circumstances will children be carrying prescription or OTC 

medications from our clinic home in a backpack - parents MUST come to pick them up.  Next 

school year, we will not accept any medications sent in a backpack. ALL medication must be 

brought to the clinic by a parent in the original prescription bottle with signed healthcare provider 

orders. If you have any questions, please contact our nurses in the CGIS Clinic at 982-6345 ext. 

61911. 

 

 IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR ALL RISING 7th GRADE STUDENTS AND FAMILIES 
All students entering 7th Grade are required to have the following immunizations PRIOR to 

Tuesday, August 6, 2019. 
 

• Tetanus-diphtheria-pertussis booster (T-dap)  

• Verification of immunity to Varicella (chicken pox): 2 doses or history of disease with 

documentation. 
 

In order for your student to start school at CGIS on Tuesday, August 6, 2019, an updated 

immunization record printed on the NEW OFFICIAL “Tennessee Department of Health Certificate” 

of immunization form must be provided to the school.  ***If there is a religious exception for your 

student’s immunizations, please stop by our school clinic to sign a “Religious Exemption” form. 

 

 



 
 

 



    

 



 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


